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Take horse and wagon ride through SouthFields

	Take horse and wagon ride through SouthFields 

The SouthFields Village Residents' Group have holiday celebrations planned, in the form of horse and wagon rides through the area.

They will be taking place Dec. 6 and 14, from 6 to 9 p.m. both evenings from SouthFields Village Public School. The cost will be

$10 per person (children five and younger can ride free).

Residents are invited to take the 15-minute ride while listening to Christmas music, drinking hot chocolate and taking in the sights of

the community.

This is a fundraising event organized by the residents' group.

For more information or to purchase tickets, visit the website at www.eventbrite.ca/event/8984600181 or contact Kenneth Bokor at

kenneth.bokor@gmail.com
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